
Structured Conversations 

Just a reminder that Structured Conversations are taking place this week.  
These will be happening virtually. You should have received an email from 
School Cloud with your time and date. During this meeting with your child’s 
teacher, you will discuss progress, provision in school and new targets. If 
you have not received an email with an appointment, please talk to your 
child’s teacher. 
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Contact information
Alex Jewell (SENCO) - alexandra.jewell@swale.at

Rachel Moran (Deputy SENCO) - rachel.moran@swale.at 

Welcome to another Inclusion Newsletter! It has been a very busy start to 
2022 across The Federation. We have some exciting things planned and 
coming up, which we are looking forward to sharing with you all! 

Sensory Room 

Ms. Simpson has very kindly allocated an empty room in the Sendak Studios 
to the SEND Team to transform into a Sensory Room! We have been busy 
applying for funding to purchase resources, furniture and furnishings to 
provide students with a safe sensory space to support with sensory and 
emotional regulation and to provide an area for calm and focus. Watch this 
space! 
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Inclusion Parent Council 

Thank you to those who have volunteered to be 
part of our Inclusion Parent Council. Our first 
meeting will be on Monday 21st March 2022 at 
2pm. More details to follow!
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Training

Our SEN team are always looking to 
update our skills and knowledge to 
enable us to offer the best and most 
appropriate support to the children 
at school. Recent training 
completed includes:

Dyslexia training
Lego therapy
Zones of Regulation
Jump Ahead
Sensory Circuits
Inclusive and adaptive teaching
Engagement training
Language Link 

Feel free to contact us if you have 
any questions about our training!

Parent Drop Ins 

Following a recent parent survey 
there was an interest in parent’s 
having an opportunity to have a 
drop in session with a member of 
the SEN team.

Therefore we are planning a drop 
in session on the morning of 
Tuesday 29th March. More 
information will be sent to 
parents nearer the time. 

As always please feel free to 
contact us with any concerns or 
queries. 

Wishing you all a happy and 
peaceful Term 4.


